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Hello!

We wanted to tell you about the trip to Venezuela that I have coming up, and to ask you to be praying.

I’ll be heading down  on Aug 18, and returning on Sept 19. 

Visa work …   Believe it or not, I STILL have not been able to renew my visa! Each time I go down, the visa office informs
me that there has still been no progress and that I need to wait. Then they give me a 90 day travel permit which allows
me to return to the U.S. for up to 90 days. As long as I am back in Venezuela before the 90 days expire, my application is
still valid.   *** Please pray that I can finally get my visa!

Missions Conference…  I’ll be attending a missions conference. Together with some Yanomamö believers, we'll be
sharing about the Yanomamö work with some Venezuelan churches and other missionaries that will be gathered for this
event.  *** Please pray for an encouraging and profitable time together. The churches in Venezuela want to be involved in
helping the Yanomamö church move forward.  

7 day seminar with the Yanomamö leaders…    One of the churches will be hosting us as I go over the Bible lessons
with the Yanomamö. I’ll be explaining the logic behind using these lessons in teaching and asking them for help with the
Yanomamö cultural issues we want to be addressing throughout the teaching program.    *** Please be praying for
wisdom and for good participation from the Yanomamö. 

Flights to bring out the Yanomamö from the jungle…    We will need to ask the Venezuelan military to make two
flights for us. One to bring the Yanomamö out to town, and another to take them back home.  We have the first flight
taken care of and are working on raising the money for the second flight.  ***  Please be praying that God will provide the
funds needed for the second flight. 

Those are the main prayer requests for this trip. Thank you for praying!  

*** I also want to add one last request here. I’d like to try to collect cell phones again like I did once before. Would you be
willing to ask around to see if anyone would like to donate a cell phone? Maybe they are upgrading and have an extra
phone around. Cell phones are a great gift for pastors and other Venezuelan co-workers, as well as a good tool for the
Yanomamö since it gives them contact with us when they are out in town.  The phones would need to not have a
password (or else send us the password with it) And the phone would need to be UNLOCKED in order to work in
Venezuela.

You can send phones to:
Bobby Jank
2124 N 10th St
Sheboygan, Wi. 53081

Thank you all for your prayers and support. I look forward to telling you about how this all went!

All for now then,

In Him,

Bobby & Sandy Jank


